

TERM 3 | THE WAY
NEWSLETTER | FRIDAY 25
JULY 2025



PEDESTRIAN CROSSING ON FLYNN AVENUE

The new pedestrian crossing on Flynn Avenue is now open, outside of N block providing a safer method for students to enter and exit the College. There are no changes to drop-off and pickup up procedures, the crossing provides an additional option for student travel in the morning and afternoon.

Please be reminded that morning drop off can occur between 7:30am – 7:50am, and afternoon vehicle pickup from at 2:45pm until 3:00pm. Consider arriving for afternoon pickup from 2:50 onwards as the traffic in surrounding streets has lessened. Students may also leave the College on foot via the pedestrian gates from 2:35pm onwards.

